
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 High Water Levels 2017; Update June 3rd, 2017 

 

Photography by John A. Brebner, 2017 

 

By June 3rd, 2017, water levels have remained very high around the Park. 

These images, taken June 3rd, 2017 show that levels have not gone down at 
all in the past two weeks, and with a good south-westerly wind from Lake 
Ontario, shoreline erosion can now be seen, especially in the  turbid and 
turbulent waters off West Point. 

We can only hope for warmer weather to mitigate these water levels. 
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© 2017 Friends of Sandbanks Park. Any commercial re-use of these images without our permission is prohibited by law. 

Click on any image for a larger version. Please respect our image copyright! 
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Do you want your photograph removed from our site? Please let us know... quoting the image identifier number. 
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